
Livonia Public Schools
Academic Services

Date: May 12, 2025

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent

From: Theresa O’Brien, Chief Academic Officer

Subject: School Improvement and Quality Assurance Review  

I would like to request to be placed on the Curriculum Committee agenda for the May 
12, Board of Education Committee of the Whole meeting with for a presentation of our 
School Improvement and QAR process. DeAnn Urso and Larry Grezak, Coordinators 
of District Innovation lead our QAR process and will be sharing this year’s visits.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.


